23 June 2023

Response from a Seven spokesperson:

As you have noted, the 7NEWS story stated that "some residents are terrified." This
assessment was based on interviews conducted by Evan Batten, who interviewed
residents in the community. Vox pops were done to validate these sentiments. While
not all of these interviews may have been included in the final cut of the story, they
informed our understanding of the situation.

Our reporting does not suggest that Martin Saunders is currently a danger to the
public, but rather covers the concerns primarily from those living in the community,
as well as the mother of the child.



